
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0051
Date: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 9:19:34 AM

-- Name --
Ron Stewart

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Please do not increase rates.  Many of us are living on the edge, deciding between paying a bill and buying
groceries.  We simply can not afford a rate increase now.
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